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Dear Parent/Carer,





 November 2020
NMT Instrumental Lessons at Richard Bonington Primary School
Music is a wonderful part of a child’s primary school experience, and NMT, your local Music Service, would love to expand the possibilities of music-making for the children at your school.

Your child has expressed an interest in learning a musical instrument at school and we are excited to offer tuition on the following instruments:
Brass:

Trumpet

Woodwind:
Clarinet, Flute, Saxophone
Lessons take place within the school day and will adhere to social distancing rules in line with Government guidelines.
There are 10/11 lessons per term.  Pupils will be taught in pairs at a charge of £5.17 per lesson per pupil. Lessons are billed termly by school.

Subject to availability, pupils can hire instruments on a first come first served basis at £15 per instrument per term.
For 3 weeks before we break up for Christmas, we are providing 3 try out lessons in which your child will be able to experience playing their chosen instrument. There will be no cost in this period for the hire of the instrument, just the lesson fee will be charged. 

If your child has enjoyed the experience and wishes to continue with the lessons, bills will be sent out in the New Year for the Spring Term.  
If your child is interested in learning one of these instruments, please sign the pro-forma below and return promptly to Mrs Cookson by Monday 16th November
We wish you success with your new instrument!
Regards,

Lesley Beedle (Director).

Richard Bonington Primary School.

I wish my child to start instrumental lessons
Name of child_______________________________ Class________

Preferred instrument______________________________________

Signed________________________
Date____________ 
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